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Westwood Chinese School 2013 “May Reading Fun” Program

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Learning Chinese involves active listening, speaking, reading and writing (LSRW).
The key to success is to practice one or more of these activities every day. To
encourage our students to practice Chinese in their daily lives and strengthen their
abilities in LSRW, we will be starting a program called “Reading Fun”.

From May 1, 2013 to May 31, 2013, if your child spends 15 minutes or more a day
to practice Mandarin, record the details on the Reading Log.

e L - Listening to Chinese stories read by parents, by CD, watching Chinese
TV programs or movies, etc

e S - Speaking to family members, friends or classmates in Mandarin, sing
songs, recite poems, tell stories, phone conversations, etc

¢ R - Reading Chinese books, stories, cartoons, websites, etc

e W - Writing homework, keeping a dairy in Chinese, etc

Your child should bring the May Reading Log to his/her teacher on June 9,
2013. The teacher will record the number of days practiced in May for each
student on the Teacher’s Log. Your child will win a prize from school PTO if
he/she has finished 25+ days.

We will do our best to help your child learn Chinese; meanwhile we definitely
need your assistance and commitment. It will make a huge difference to your
child. Therefore we strongly recommend every child participate in the
“Reading Fun” program.



